
DISTRICT 3S SPRING
NEWSLETTER

The Spring District Meeting took place at Mamaroneck High School on
Friday, February 7th. There was a total of 95 FBLA members and 9
advisors in attendance. Various chapters were present including
Roosevelt, Lakeland, Hendrick Hudson, Eastchester, Mamaroneck, Fox
Lane, Horace Mann, Stuyvesant and French American School. 

SDM Recap 



FBLA members of District 3S are preparing for their
competitions at the New York State Leadership Conference,
which will take place in Rochester, New York on April 9-11.
Program of Work challenges were submitted by members
by February 15th. Awards for Program of Work will be given
at NYSLC in addition to individual and team event awards.

During the meeting, members participated in several individual and
group competitions. There were also practice tests accessible for
members to take in order to prepare for the State Leadership
Conference. There was also two workshops held by state officers
Angela Lala and Skye Fishman where members enhanced their
knowledge on the skills necessary ot be an FBLA State Officer. Awards
were given to the members who won their respective competitions.
Overall, the meeting was a success and FBLA members of District 3S
grew as future business leaders!
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